From: Sek Moy

Sent: Wednesday, 19 May 2021 1:54 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Harbourside shopping centre redevelopment darling harbour (SSD7874)

Dear commissioner:

As pyrmont community. We been submitted our objection since beginning. Until now we still remain same
objection.

Harbourside shopping centre redevelopment darling harbour (SSD7874) no doubt is the need for the old
Harbourside shopping centre upgrade. But the 166m exceed high residential tower on this project is unacceptable.
Harbourside shopping centre located on the public foreshore of darling harbour. This exceed high residential tower
out of darling harbour foreshore building essential character. Also against public interest. Shouldn’t be approved

According to the department’s assessment final report. PPPS consideration height 170m for this site. It’s this
project used to complying with. But then which basis is PPPS consideration height 1770m comply from? Character of
the pyrmont or character of the darling harbour foreshore ?

Rush adopted this PPPS. Only In order to give this unacceptable exceed high residential tower on public Domain the
green light. Regardless of all concerns and objections from local community and public. Department’s purpose so
obviously.

All public harbour foreshore building height should be remain lower limits and public use.This exceed high

residential tower shouldn’t be there. It’s not only ruin character of darling harbour foreshore. Also bringing shadow
and pressure to the public Domain. Should remove from this redevelopment project.

Kind regards
Wong’s groups

Sent from my iPad





